
 

Feedback: What is happening in Limpopo?   
 

Distribution of PSA centenary golf shirts   

As part of the Union’s centenary celebration, the PSA is issuing golf shirts to members. Distribution 

commenced on 3 February 2020. Owing to the vastness of the province and the membership number, 

the project can take up to three months to complete although the Provincial Office is doing everything 

in its power to finalise the project soonest. Members are requested to be patient and to allow for the 

smooth running of the project noting the commitment from the PSA that all members will receive a 

golf shirt. Feedback regarding sizes is noted and the PSA is attending to the matter. 

 

Election of shop stewards  

The election of shop stewards takes place where the PSA qualifies to have union representatives. 

Where the PSA has ten or more members, it qualifies to elect Shop stewards in terms of the LRA.  

 

Departments that have not been contacted regarding the elections and distribution of golf 

shirts are requested to notify Lucky Kganyago at lucky.kganyago@psa.co.za or send 

WhatsApp on 079 513 9856.   

 

Distribution of diaries  

The Provincial Office commenced with the distribution of 2020 Diaries from November 2019. The PSA 

endeavors to ensure that members receive their diaries before the end of first trimester. Offices that 

have not received diaries are also urged to contact the PSA Provincial Office 

(lucky.kganyago@psa.co.za or WhatsApp on the above number).  
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